MAMRE TOWNSHIP MONTHLY MEETING
August 11, 2025

Chairman Joel Johnson called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.
Flag pledge was said. All board members were present.
A motion was made to accept the agenda and claims as

presented- 1% Ross 2™ Chad.

A motion was made to accept the Clerk’s report as read- 1* Ross
2" Chad.

A motion was made to accept the Treasurer’s report as read- 1°
Chad 2™ Ross.

Public Comment: None

Road Report: Ron was present and gave an update on road
conditions. Two signs went down due to strong winds during the
storms. Gravel is needed in a few spots due to rain washouts.
Old business and supervisor’s report: MAT District 5 meeting on
August 14™. Road meeting on September 11™. Pennock Fire Board
has hired a consultant to reclaim their UEI number. The board is
working out a five-year turnout gear upgrade plan. Further
discussion was had on the independent planning & zoning
partnership.

New Business: Couri & Ruppe hourly rate increasing to $315/hr on
January 1%. Mark Thompson retired from county auditor position
on July 24th. Lisa Weiss set to replace him on September 15",
Discussion was had on how to handle tree spraying this year.

A motion was made to adjourn at 8:40 pm. 1% Chad 2" Ross.
Next meeting September 8, 2025 at 7:00 pm.

Joel Johnson, Chairman Amber Carlson, Clerk



